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Region 4A Medical Reserve Corps

NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING

Under the provision of G.L. c. 30A, The Region 4A Medical Reserve Corps

will conduct a MRC Advisory Board meeting 

Tuesday, March 11, 2014
12:00 Noon-3:00 P.M.
Wayland Town Hall

Second Floor Small Conference Room
41 Cochituate Road. Wayland, MA 01778

Call to order and quorum by Board Chair Ruth Mori 



 10:00AM
Administrative Business: 

Approval of past MRC Advisory Board Meeting Minutes
Statewide MRC Meeting/Steering Committee/ Other Committee meetings
New Business
MRC Coordinator Update and Discussion including Speaker Series/Trainings



MRC Budget (MDPH and NACCHO Funds) Review and Discussion
MRC Communication Protocol Discussion and Development 
MRC Trailer Discussion/Funding Allocation for Marlboro Trailer Equipment
MRC MA Responds/Website Discussion

Additional Member Concerns/Issues
Adjourn                                                                                                                                1:00 PM
· NACCHO 2014 Preparedness Summit - April 1-4, 2014 - Atlanta, GA:   Motion to send Cathy Corkery as the Advisory Board representative by Susan Rask and second by Robin Chapell, all in favor, motion approved as presented.  Cathy will talk to IIGL to understand proper process. 

· Lindsay Tallon coming to the General Coalition meeting to discuss MA Responds.  Discuss pro’s (it is a database, secure, can use it to credential, monitor training, and deploy, one system-creates efficiency) and concern’s (trust that MDPH will email volunteers again, who is database shared with, who has access, who doesn’t have access-town leaders can’t email volunteers, where does the funding come from and how long will it last).    
· Cathy will continue to request to be placed on community MRC email distribution lists and Volunteer contact information to share training, tips, best practices etc at upcoming GC meetings
· Discussion regarding frustration of the MRC Websites. Deployment website is difficult to navigate and requires a lot of webmaster support.  Previous written Deployment SOP has not been user friendly.  Cathy has followed up with webmaster, contacts have been updated.  She will continue to work with webmaster to improve deployment information.  In the meantime, if a deployment is required, she will use an alternate form of tracking volunteers (excel).  

· Look at other State Website for ideas (Kansas, Michigan, Minnesota, Vermont).

· At this time there are 3 approved contractors for CPR/First Aid.  IIGL, Luisa Santiago has stated that in addition, we can use trainers from local communities, fire/police/schools.  
Send communication protocol out to AB.

Newsletter:  quarterly?  April, July, October, January? 
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